
We would like your input 
about our next President

Every day our team works hard to be extraordinary for our patients and families. 
We are making great progress on our journey to create a healthier Niagara and 
are proud to share some highlights from the last year:

• Our new Niagara Health Engagement Network takes a “nothing 
about me without me approach”  to engaging with patients, 
families and community members, bringing the perspectives 
of those we serve into decision-making in meaningful ways. 
There is a patient partner participating on the President Search 
Committee.

• We are a national leader in quality and safety, with 17 
Leading Practices recognized by Accreditation Canada and the 
Health Standards Organization. 

• Our Rapid Access Addiction Medicine clinic was one of the 
first in Ontario. It enhances care by reducing Emergency 
Department visits and Mental Health inpatient stays.

• We were the first Ontario hospital to introduce video 
technology for our emergency teams to partner with McMaster 
Children’s Hospital to get immediate help for our  youngest 
patients. 

• Our teams completed 32,000 acts of kindness as part of a 
grassroots workplace challenge that reflects the inclusive and 
authentically caring culture we are nurturing.

The next President will be a critical enabler to achieving our purpose of extraordinary 
caring to every person, every time. With the recruitment process now underway, 
we invite you to participate in this important process by completing a consultation 
questionnaire that will help to inform the selection of our next President.

DID YOU KNOW?

For more information and to access 
the consultation questionnaire visit 

NiagaraHealth.on.ca/PresidentRecruitment

NiagaraHealth.on.ca/PresidentRecruitment

Residents in Niagara receive 90% of their 
hospital care from Niagara Health.

Our Emergency Program is the fourth largest in 
Ontario, with almost 200,000 visits last year.

Our 4,800 staff members, 600 physicians and 
850 volunteers make us one of the region’s 
largest employers. We are also a Top 100 
Employer for Hamilton-Niagara.

We work closely with more than 90 academic 
partners, among them Brock University, 
Niagara College and the Michael G. DeGroote 
School of Medicine at McMaster University. 

Our unique partnership with St. Joseph’s 
Health System leverages each organization’s 
strengths to bring the best care to the people 
in the communities we serve. 
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